
  
Mass Times: Sunday 30th September 2018 

SM = St Michael     SSPP= SS Peter and Paul     SB= St Bernadette 
Vigil Mass  5.30pm SM ​         Michael Tucker (ann.) 

SUNDAY 30th  9.00am SB      ​    Pro populo 

September  10.15am SSPP  ​ ​Bill & Sheila Botwood in thanksgiving. 

 11 .30am SM    ​ ​Roy and Lynn Bayley (Golden Wedding)  

6.00pm SSPP     Adoration of Blessed Sacrament and Vespers 

Student Mass  7.00pm SSPP    ​Holy Souls 

Monday 1st 6.10 pm SM         Vespers 

October 6.30pm SM         ​ Gerry Byrne 

Tues 2nd  9.30am​ SB           As Announced 

 9.30am SSPP ​   ​  ​Janina Kapustka  

 4.30pm SM         ​Vigil Reception Kitty Molohan RIP 

Wed 3rd  8.00am SSPP      ​Pat O’Shea RIP 

 10.30am  SM     ​ Funeral Mass Kitty Molohan  RIP  

Thursday 4th 12.00pm SM ​       Alan Mills 

Friday 5th  12.00pm SSPP  ​   Liam Quinn 

Vigil Mass  5.30pm SM ​         Bob Henson RIP 

SUNDAY 7th  9.00am SB      ​   Pro populo 

October  10.15am SSPP  ​ ​Deceased of the Deacy family 

 11 .30am SM    ​ ​Sheila Smith RIP 

6.00pm SSPP     Adoration of Blessed Sacrament and Vespers 

Student Mass  7.00pm SSPP    ​Gabriel Felicia & Pius Duruh  

Carmel Chapel Mass daily at 9.00am apart from Tuesday at 4.30pm 

Vespers and Benediction Sunday 4.30pm 
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

St Michael’s Chapel 

 

Monday: 7pm-8pm, Tuesday: 2pm-3pm,  

Wednesday: 7:30 – 8:30pm, Friday 1pm – 4pm. 

St Bernadette Thursday 9.30am – 10.30am 

St Michael’s Church Saturday 10.30-11.30 

  

Sacrament of Reconciliation: ​St Michael: ​Saturday 11.00am – 11.30am 

   
SS Peter & Paul’s Church​ is open for silent prayer during the following hours: 

Tuesdays 8.30am - 11.00am. Wednesdays and Fridays 10.30-3.30pm 
 
 

THE PARISHES OF ST MICHAEL, 
 SS PETER AND PAUL & ST BERNADETTE  

Parish Priest: ​Mgr. Mark Crisp, Giffard House, 51, North Street, 
Wolverhampton. WV1 1RJ. ​Assistant Priest:​ Fr Gary Mantle, OH 
Pastoral​ ​Assistants:​  Sr. Lydwin and Sr. Rita, Sisters of St Ann of 
Providence,173 Coalway Road WV3 7ND.   
Telephone:​ 01902 341343  9.00am -5.00pm. Other times 423005 
E-mail:​ ​rcwlvwest@gmail.com​ ​Website​: ​www.rcwlvwest.com  
Hospital Chaplaincy New Cross​ ​01902 695098,  

Russell’s Hall 01384 456111 ext. 2352 
University Chaplaincy Facebook page​: ​wolverhamptonsspeterpaul  
Weddings and Baptisms ​by appointment. 

Twenty Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time (year B) 
 
This Friday is Family Fast Day. ​Someone will be appealing on behalf of cafod at each of the                        

Masses this weekend. 

SVP​: The Second collection today is for the work of the SVP in our three parishes and for the 

Kerala Flood. 

Journey in Faith are you interested in becoming a Catholic? Are you a Catholic who would                  

like to know more about your faith. Have you recently become a Catholic and want to support                 

others who are interested in becoming Catholics? Come and join us on Monday Evenings at               

7.00pm at St Michael’s in the sacristy meeting room. Starting ​This Monday October 1st. 

The next Baptism Preparation Class​ will be​ this Saturday​ 6th October at 12.00pm at St 

Michael’s church. 

Cakes (& lots of other things!) Sale at SS Peter and Paul’s in aid of church roof fund, on                              

Sunday 30th September in Giffard House after 10.15am Mass. Raffle as well! 

SS Peter & Paul Flower Festival begins with a preview at the Gala Concert ​this Thursday                     

October 4th at 7.00pm, tickets £10 including refreshments. The Festival then runs on Friday              

5th October from 1.00pm - 4pm, Saturday from 10.00am - 4.00pm, then Sunday from              

1.00pm-4pm. Tickets for the festival are £3.00. (including free hot or cold drink) 

SSPP and SM Joint Christmas Fayre Meeting on Monday 1st October at 7pm in parish Hall                      

at St Michael's. Fayre is on Saturday 17th November, a collaboration of our parishes. 

Stallholders, organisers and helpers kindly asked to come along. Contact Sarah at the             

moment: 07948963325. See you there! 

Rosary around the Cross next Sunday Oct 7th ​Some of us priests from the deanery are                        

joining a National Act of Reparation by praying the Sorrowful Mysteries of the Rosary at Our                

Lady’s on Cannock Road at 3.pm This will be preceded by half an hour’s silent prayer before                 

the cross. you are most welcome to join us. For more information on this initiative, see                

www.rosaryonthecoast.co.uk 



Penn's Covenanted Churches​: ​Autumn's United Service at Penn URC: Sat 6th October at                

5.45 pm. Led by St Bart's. ​Everyone​ at St Michael's invited! 

Lectio Divina: A prayer group using the Lectio Divina method will take place at Ss Peter and                  

Paul at 11am on Fridays, Lectio Divina is an ancient practice, developed by the Benedictine               

Order. It is a slow, contemplative praying of the Scriptures. The purpose is to listen to what                 

God wishes to say to each one of us through his Holy Word in the Scriptures. All are welcome. 

SVP Coffee Morning​ will be on Wednesday 10th October 2018 at 11.00am at St Michael’s 

church hall.  All are welcome. 

 

The Future of Coffee after Sunday Mass at St Michael’s. Unfortunately, if we do not get any                          

more helpers this will no longer be able to run every week. Is anyone able to help to keep this                    

a weekly event. It would only involve helping once a month. Please see or call Sarah                

0794896332 

FREE Family Skittles Night​, St Michael's church hall, Saturday 13th October, 7pm. Optional                

Fish & Chip supper £4 or Sausage & Chips £2. Advance booking and payment to Sarah                

07948963325 by 7th October latest. Raffle plus tea, coffee, squash for charity. You are              

welcome to BYO. 

Little Angels Stay & Play returns Friday 6th September in St Michael's church hall.                  

9.15am-11 am for babies to 5 years. Spread the word about this friendly group. Still only                

£1.50.   Contact Sarah 07948963325 or ​sarahandrews1970@yahoo.co.uk 

 

 

St Bernadette’s Autumn Fayre 3rd November: ​As the Autumn Fayre approaches we are                   

seeking support from parishioners. This week the focus is on the Raffle Tickets, please sell as                

many books as you can and return the money & tickets to the parish. Over the next few                  

weeks we’ll be asking for items so start to gather up anything you can donate. 

 

Day of Recollection, Kingswinford​.:Correction to previous details. 10am-3pm on Saturday             

6th October. Just £3. Car sharing a great idea. Call Sarah 07948963325 to arrange 

“​Dementia – Don’t Forget the Carers​!”​Join us for a free training day on Saturday 6 October                     

9.30 for 10am – 4pm (bring your own packed lunch) At St Thomas & St Andrew, Doxey,                 

Stafford ST16 1EQ Book places on this Diocese of Lichfield Dementia-Friendly Churches            

Training Day through Eventbrite:​ ​https://dementia-friendly.eventbrite.co.uk 

or email ​tc@lichfield.anglican.org​ or phone 01922 707864 

Fish, Body Weight and Dementia Study ​If you would like to join a focus group on fish, body                        

weight and dementia, for details and participation please contact Isaac by email            

I.M.Danat@wlv.ac.uk​  or call +447405354277. 

 

Confirmation Classes at St Edmunds​ If you have a child at St Edmund’s who is not yet 

confirmed, there will be classes after School on Monday evenings starting after Half Term. 

Many thanks ​to all who helped make the social which followed Sr Dominic's Requiem such a 

great success for everyone involved. All present were most grateful! It was a truly memorable 

occasion and worthy of the great sister! 

Many thanks​ to everyone who supported the Barn Dance. The £448 raised will be split 

between the PEC's two charities, the Good Shepherd Ministry and the Haven. Raffle prizes for 

Green tickets 18 and 30 and White ticket 34 can be claimed by phoning 340479. 

 

Catholic Trivia​ Last week’s answer: The New Testament was written in Greek 

This week’s Question: Who was the first person to proclaim the Resurrection of Christ?  

 

Mass Stipends Please be aware that the Saturday and Sunday Masses are now more or less                 

booked up till Christmas already. Please consider booking weekday Masses instead. Many            

thanks, Fr Mark. 

 

Remembrance Concert​ on the eve of Friday 9th November in St Michael's Church. We are 

thrilled to present West Midlands Concert Band plus special guests. Keep the date and tell 

your friends and family! More details next week. 

 

CLIMBING AT BAGGERIDGE:​ A session with Adventure Challenge Oct 21st arranged by 

Youth Leaders for young people (age 10 -20!): forms from Youth Group e-address. Poster in 

Porch Next Youth Group session on  October 7th. 

Finance  Counting Teams              Church Cleaners 

  Gift Aid  Non-Gift-Aid SS Peter & Paul 

(A)Jim, Hazel, Carmel 

(B)Sheila, Rita, Naureen 

 

St Michael:   

(C)J Mann, Steve Bradley 

(D)L Palmer,  David Spinks 

 

St Bernadette’s Church 

C Chamberlain, J Banks 

St Michael’s Church  

at 10am on Friday 

Wanda, Richard 

Wozmirski, 

Jan Taylor, Sally 

St Michael £322.04 £377.48 

SS Peter & Paul £300.50 £179.17 

St Bernadette £141.00 £60.61 

Second Collection​:​Fr Hudson's :£475.44 

30​th​ September:  SVP-Kerala Flood 

 
FOR THOSE WHO ARE SICK:​ Beth Churn​, ​Leah Nixon, Marie Hammond Pat Poole, John Dolan, Liam 

Dolan, Marie Looker, Lorna Ciraulo, Pat Eades, Helen Porter, Mary Kirby, Sheila O’Toole, Teresa 

Mitchell, Tony McGinn, Terry Pope, Brendan Bleakley. 

FOR THOSE WHO HAVE DIED RECENTLY: ​Phyllis Corey​, ​Michael Sayce, Pat O’Shea, Kitty Molohan 

May they rest in peace. 

Safeguarding Representatives: Steve & Chris Callow (St Michael) 01902 340775,  

Maria Iafigliola (SS Peter and Paul) 07931406866 

Ann Shorthouse (St Bernadette) 01902 326334 

These parishes are part of the Archdiocese of Birmingham. Registered as a charity  
No. 234216. Archbishop of Birmingham + Bernard Longley 
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